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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of Notification of Name Change Involving 
United Services, Inc. to United Fiber, LLC d/b/a 
United Fiber MO, LLC 

) 
) 
) 

 
     File No. SN-2024-0378 
 

 
STATUS REPORT AND MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), 

pursuant to the Commission’s Corrected Order Directing Staff to File a Recommendation 

(“Order”) issued on July 1, 2024, and for its Status Report, states as follows: 

1.  On June 27, 2024, United Services, Inc. (“United Services” or “Applicant”) 

filed its Application for Name Change Recognition (“Application”) with the Commission.  

 
2. Staff and the Applicant are engaged in productive discussions over the 

Applicant’s proposed tariff.  

3. Staff requests a further four (4) days, or until July 15, 2024, so the Applicant 

may review and respond to Staff’s concerns.  

4. The undersigned counsel spoke with counsel for United Services, who does 

not oppose this request. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully requests the Commission to grant Staff four (4) 

additional days to offer its Recommendation. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Eric Vandergriff  
Eric Vandergriff 
Associate Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 73984 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-522-9524 (Voice) 
Eric.Vandergriff@psc.mo.gov 
 
Staff Counsel for the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all parties and/or counsel of record on 
this 11th day of July, 2024. 

 
/s/ Eric Vandergriff 


